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Diarg Dales
I8th December - Christmas Parlg

4th March - World Book Day

Term dales

Term Ends: Friday, 18th December 2020

Spring Term 202
Term Starts: Mondog, bih Ianuor‘l’ 202l (no insel dog)

Hal Term: Monday I5th-19Hh February 202
Insel‘ dGHI Mondag 22nd Februarg
Term Ends: Thursday, 3rd April 202

SPONSORED REINDEER RUN:

Las} wee|<, a” children from NUFSCFH
|FO Year 6 donned H’»eir anHers OﬂCl

took par} ina sponsored re‘mdeer run
-

‘ N 4
-

<

This is a remarkable amounl:, We” done and |;|'10,n|< UOU.

and I am so PrOUd kO announce
E2|458| hOS been raised for MOFH

Stevens Hospice.

Dear Parents,

AS 2020 dro,ws tO an end I WOU[d [il(e lO take a moment LO

reflecl on the year. No one could have ever imagined whal
we have all lived H\»rough. Some of us have experienced berri-
ble loss, and all of us have chonged our roulines and way
of life. This has most depnilelg broughl the St Margarel's
communikg logeHwer, a real posihve in whal has been a very

difpcuu gear,

]} hOS been Hmree wee|<s since mH lO,SL newsleHer and H’te
PO,CG here in SChOOl cerlomlg hasn‘l SlOWGd dOWI"L‘ I Previ-
OUSlH announced H‘LO,IT Chris}mas WOU,lCl nol be canceued in
SCl’IOOl and il hGSH‘H NUFSGFH, Recepl‘ion, Yeo,r I ancl Year 2
|'IO,VG PU,IT on greal online PGI’JIOFmO,nCGS I.'OF H‘»eir Families and

|;|'1e SChOOl and |;|'1e 'Virlual Chrislmas FOHFG, hOS gone live.

Have o MerrH Christmas and a HQPPIj New Year.
Best Wishes,

SOFO Shephercl
HGO,CH'COC her

BAUBLES:

The baubles of hope, our auernahve Lo 9'w'mg o,nd rece'wing
Christmas cards, have raised £609.68 for the Black Countrg
Food Bank This is more Hmn I could ever have imaginedl

Thankyou O,” fOI“ HOUF 9enerosit3.

Could all Parents of children due to start in Recephon in September
202| ensure Hw,t Hweﬂ ho,ve submiHed Hmeir applicahon for a school

PlGCGA

I_O,SL Fri.daﬂ, Mrs Tromans (G grandmokher OJ.‘ ane OJ: our PuPilS) had a

nGSLH J.‘Gu on SChOOl Lo.neA

MF Tromans WOUld li|<e LO Hlo,nk 0“ SLOHI cmd PQFCHLS who helped hls

mum and wish you all o very Merrlj Christmas.
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Reading Pledge:

Can I P[GO’SG remind HOU O,u |?O encourage HOUF children |?O read over H’te Christmas ho[idag. A” chi[dren now ho,ve an O,I'TOH OF

books lfo choose from in Hweir own Personal eBook o,ccount. If Hou are having diHiculhes accessing Hle eBooks Please conlacl Hw

ogice.

‘School Pledges bo read lo every chi[d, every daH for ol least 10 minules and we wanl Parenls bo Pledge to read lo their
child every dag for ol least 10 minules.
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Dear Families,

We must all be Pleosed fo see the end of 2020 and be looking fcrward with hope fo the New Year. Evergone has been chauenged bg the Pandemic, and
many will have lost relatives and J:riends bo the virus as well as suffering economic Hardship. The dijtficuu limes have also broughL out the best in People and
the school's communilg has been no dLJ:ferenE fo the rest of the counlrﬂ. Mrs Shepherd has led the school with the aim to reduce the impact of the Pandemic
on children, families and s|:aﬂ:. Headleacher and staﬂr have been Lnspirohonal in the way H”LCH have worked to suPPor|: everyone 'mcluding l(eeP'mg the school
open lhroughoul the year. The education and well-being of children have alwags been al the forefronk of her Planning.

The oublook is now much more Posi|:ive with the raPid developmerﬂ: of vaccines which will be giv'mg everyone hoPe that the virus can be broughlt under conlrol
in 2021. Even with effechve vaccines there will shill be a need to mainkain the basic Precauhons such as social clis|:ancin9 and frequent hand washing bo
safeguard those who are I.‘UJ‘HIeI" down the queue for vaccinalions. Everﬁone must now be wlshlng that in a Hear‘s fime the ccunlfrH and the world will be
returning fo normal, so that it is possible for Po,renfs come inko school and see their children take parf in achivikies such as services, celebralions and perfor-
mances. As a school we will be lool('mg forwo,rd bo ‘normal” as there are shill mammoth tasks ahead, such as ensuring every child can make up learning losk

due to school closures earlier this year.

AS Hw end GF 2020 OPPFOOCheS our Hwough}s and praﬂers 0]: will na}uro,llg Lurn LO ste Wl’LO were COSUG[L'LGS OI.' Hw virus, and Hmeir families buk we should

also be Hwankful bo all of those who s}epped up to help others in difficuu fimes. Fina”g, on behalf of governors T would like to thank oll fo,mllles who have

supporled the school al a diJ:J:icu,u fime for everyone in the communikg.

Have a verﬁ 'Merrg Chriskmqs and a HQPPH New Year,,

AG,

Chair of the IE

SCl’lOOl CIOSUFCI

In order lo |<eeP J:amllles safe and suPPorl brack and lrace over the
Christmas breal( is it 'LmPeraHve that we are made aware of any Posihve
cases of Covid-|qA This is so aH J:amilies who need fo isolate can be

iclenhfled and for us fo ensure the correct children are self—isolahng if

Hus is needed

If Hour child receives a Posilive Lesh Pleose email us immecliobelﬂ ak

info@hasbury.dudley.sch.uk stating the following;
- child's name
- symptoms start dake
- dale of positive test

- Porenf mobile number.

Father Rob will be holding a Zoom carol service on Christmas Eve,
replacing the one which many Families usuallﬂ altend in church. Please

contact Father Rob for the link if you would like to alfend.

GOODBYES:
Al the end of this week we say goodbge bo slaﬁ members. Mr Batham, Mrs
Chapman (member of our cleaning team) and Mrs To,glor (lunchbime
supervisor) who are all relfiring. T am sure you will J'cin me in wishing
them the very best. I would persona“g like o thank them for the service
and supporl Hmeg have given St Mo,rgo,rel‘s.

Mr Hi” and Mrs McCrossen have been work'mg with Miss Hughes, Mrs Lowe,
Miss Gi” and Mrs SmiHl ensurin9 children in Heo,r 3 o,nd Hear | have a

smoolh handover. 202| marks H1e star} of someHl'mg excihng for our
N deparhng teachers o,nd I wou[d [ike to wish Hlem Q)
\\® bhe very besk R
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